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The people of OREGON have spoken. We voted NO for rank choice voting. If in the 

first round, my candidate gets 49% of the vote and then the second round is used, 

then my candidate could possibly lose. This is NO way to run and election.  It MAY 

cost more to have a run off election, but I think that the cost is worth the integrity of 

the vote. PLEASE vote NO for this bill. 


